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    Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I can’t believe we are at the end of the half term already. We have 
been very  busy exploring and using the outdoor area more in the 
lovely weather we have been having. 
This term our focus  has been on growing and we have planted 
beans and sunflowers . We have explored what plants need to 
grow and have been helping to look after them.  
The children have been really interested in the caterpillars and are 
look at them every day to see how they have changed. They are 
starting to form their cocoons already. I will be taking them home 
in half term and will post an update on Facebook. I am hoping that 
they will last so that the children can see them being released. 
After half term we will continue our topic ‘All creatures great and 
small.’ We will start by investigating  different sea creatures and 
will find out lots of  information about them too.   
The children have really embraced story telling  and look forward 
to learning a new one. We will soon be learning the Rainbow Fish 
by  Marcus Pfister.   
We have a busy term ahead with lots of dates for you to 
come into school, so please check the list of dates at the 
back of the newsletter.  
 

 Any questions then please feel free to ask. 
 Many Thanks 
 Miss Correnti  



The weather is starting  
to warm up. 

Can we ask you to bring in a named sunhat,  
sun cream and water bottle.   

It would be helpful if sun cream is already applied 
before school.  

Sports Day 
 

Nursery - Wednesday 13th June 10.30am  
Children can come in dressed in their own clothes and trainers. 

Please let us know asap if you intend to stay for dinner in the hall afterwards as 
we need to let the kitchen know numbers. 

 

Reception - Thursday 14th June at 11am 
Children to come to school dressed in their PE kits and trainers/plimsolls. 

Followed by a teddy bears picnic.  
Please bring a picnic for you and your child and of course a teddy. 

Transition for Nursery Children 
2-3pm 

 

Wednesday 6th June - Miss Correnti (EYFS) 
Wednesday 13th June - Miss Pascoe (Literacy Lead) 
Wednesday 20th June - Mrs.Barnard (SENCO) 
Wednesday 27th June - Mrs.Stott (Maths Lead) 
Wednesday 4th July - Mrs Bolton (Life at St.Mary’s) 
 

We are hoping that the sessions will be of real benefit to help you best 
support your child at school. Please attend as many as you can,  

however, the last one is the most important as it contains all  
the paperwork that you will need. 

 
If you have any questions then please see Miss Correnti  

 



Dates for your Diaries: 

 
Monday 4th June        Return to school 
Tuesday 5th June        Nursery Open Day 
Monday 11th June        Reception School Trip 
Tuesday 12th June        Whole School Photo 
Wednesday 13th June 10.30am    Nursery Sports Day followed  
            by dinner in the hall 
Thursday 14th June 11am      Reception Sports Day followed  
            by a teddy bears picnic 
Monday 18th June  8.45-9.15am    Parents Workshop (Reception Class) 
Friday 29th June 10am       Mass in Church (Reception Class) 
Saturday 30th June       Summer Fete 
Monday 2nd July        Reception Parent Meeting for YR 1 
Thursday 5th July        Whole School Transition Morning 
Tuesday 17th July        Reception 2nd Fluoride Application 
Wednesday 18th July 2pm      Nursery Graduation 
Friday  20th July        Last day of term         
 
 

* Consent forms have been handed out for some of these dates. Can we 
please have them back asap so that we are aware of the numbers attending. 
 
If you have any questions then please come and speak to me. 
Miss Correnti 


